Dear Dr. Kim,
I work for a television production company called Wildcard and we’re producing a cosmetic surgery series for the British broadcaster Channel 4. 
I’m contacting you as we would like to film cheek reduction (reduction malarplasty) or jaw reduction surgeries. 
If you have such procedures coming up in the next few months I would be very grateful if you could contact me either by email: cwatt@wildcarduk.com or by phone: 0044 208 2332872. 
The series aims to explore cultural ideas of beauty and follow a wide range of people from different ethnic backgrounds as they undergo various cosmetic procedures. 
Wildcard is a highly respected factual television production company, whose award-winning directors have made programmes for all the major UK channels over the last twenty years.  They have a strong background in medical documentaries, having previously executively produced the BBC’s ‘The Private Life of Harley Street’ (which followed Harley Street’s exclusive and world-famous medical community) and Channel 4’s ‘The Clinic’ (made with the UK’s largest private cosmetic surgery provider, the Transform Group) 
I look forward to hearing from you, 
Very best wishes, 
Christian
 

Christian Watt

Wildcard Production Ltd

Tel: 0044 208 2332872 

Mob: 0044 788 0997446 
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